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“Children are like buds in a garden and should be carefully and lovingly 

nurtured, as they are the future of the nation and citizens of tomorrow.” 

- Pt. Jawahar Lal Nehru 

Dear Parents 

November 14 is celebrated as Children’s Day or Bal Diwas every year in India. The 

special day is celebrated in remembrance of India’s first Prime Minister Jawahar Lal 

Nehru, born on November 14, 1889, fondly called Chacha Nehru. To make the event 

memorable for our young learners, the school has organised a day marking childhood 

on Monday, 14 November 2022.  

       Attractions for the day: 

 

 

 

 

 

You are requested to send Rs 250/- for above activities by 10th November 2022.  

Regards 

 

 

              Principal 

Puppet Show 

Vivers  Story telling 

Dance 

Magic Show 


